CARS Meeting October 15, 1998 Minutes

Meeting called to order at 1900 hours by acting President Ed Ule KOYOG, with twelve members present. Secretarys report was read and accepted as read. Our treasurer could not be at the meeting so Ed Ule KOYOG read the Treasurer's Report and Fred WB6QVI made motion to accept report as read, all voted in favor.

Loyd Bumpus, N6EL, Reported that the Boy Scouts would be camped at the Faller Peak Repeater Site WB6MFV, this week-end and anyone would hear them on the radio to come back to them.

The new officers for 1999 will be listed on the ballot that will be coming out with this newsletter for your vote.

Helen KD6RNO, reported that Sandra KF6QVE accepted to co-chairman with her for the Holiday Party scheduled for December 5 that will be held at the Nelson's residence in San Andreas again this year. Potluck dinner and table games will be offered, if you have a favorite game take it with you. Instead of gift exchange it was suggested to bring a small gift for Santa's Express.

Ed KOYOG shared some correspondence from AARL about a CD for Call Sign information.

KOYOG, Ed comments on newletter which he is doing now and says he will probably continue until the end of the year.

Don, WA6KML, reported on the repeater, WB6MFV. Also mentioned other items.

Fred WB6QVI, Presented on the different NETS (which means NETWORK) across the country and other countries on CW, Single Side Band and High Frequence. He commented on how much fun it was to talk to other individuals especial in other countries. He mentioned that he gets on the radio early in the morning at that time of day it seems to be the best. He had books and maps to show us. It was very interesting. Thanks, Fred for sharing that with us.

Meeting was adjourned.

Respectively submitted

June Martin, KE6UTY, Secretary